
Thanks to Our Premier Sponsor!

Thank you for your support of the PTO’s Help for the Holidays campaign. Thanks to your generous 
donations, the PTO exceeded it’s goal and raised $8,010 to help enrolled district families facing financial difficulties 

enjoy the fullness of the Holiday Season. Special thanks are owed to the counseling staff of both Bayside Middle 
School and Stormonth Elementary School for working tirelessly with the families to ensure that the Season was 

celebrated comfortably. The generosity of our community is breathtaking. 

Upcoming PTO EVENTS Your To-Do List!

Wed. 
March 5th

Open PTO Meeting

7:00pm 1.

EVERYDAY SHOPPING MEANS 
DONATIONS TO PTO!

Turn your everyday shopping into more 
than $1,000 in PTO donations! Join the 
PTO’s RaiseRight program and shop 

with gift cards or e-gift cards - the brands 
donate up to 20% of your purchase!  

Learn more and use Enrollment Code: 
V6PKVDM3657G when signing up!

2.

Please help us plan the SWEETEST PTO 
event of the year! We are looking for 

volunteers to join the planning committe 
for this year’s Cupcake Color Run! 

Email GayAnne at 
gayannelynch@gmail.com if you are 

interested! 

https://www.mymosh.com/
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/88082369714?pwd=QSMRbKp03gGW9rPup6EVjnW26w8KXn.1
https://www.raiseright.com/enroll/V6PKVDM3657G

